
CIRCULAR NO.   23 /10 DATE : 31.08.2010
TO,
ALL MEMBERS

We reproduce hereunder the text of AISBOF/AISBISF Joint Circular No. 23 dated 30.08.2010 
on the captioned subject, the contents of which are self-explicit.

With warm greetings,
    (ANIRUDH AKHAURI)
   GENERAL SECRETARY

OUR UNITY : ZINDABAD-ZINDABAD
S.B.I.O.A. : ZINDABAD-ZINDABAD

JOINT DEMONSTRATIONS ON 1  ST   SEPTEMBER 2010  
OR 2  ND   SEPTEMBER 2010  

It  has  been decided to  hold  joint  Demonstrations  protesting against  Bank’s  decision to  relocate  AGM 
(Admn.) at LHO and restrict the AGM(Admn.) to one each for the network and imposing the penalty for 
mistakes committed as maker/checker, while opening Home Loan Accounts at RACPC and other accounts 
like SBI Cards.

2.  The Demonstration will  be held at  all  LHO’s  /  Administrative  Units,  on 1st September 2010 or  2nd 

September 2010 in Circles where 1st September 2010 is holiday.

3. Comrades the above decisions of the Bank are unilateral and against the interests of bilateral agreements 
and principles of Natural Justice. Therefore, we have to exhibit our resentment. We therefore advise all our 
comrades to make the demonstration and grand success.

With warm greetings,

Yours faithfully,

       Sd/- Sd/-
           (G.D.NADAF)        (PRAKASH GANGAL)

GENERAL SECRETARY SECRETARY
        AISBOF AISBISF


